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6 October 2025 
🏀 USVI-BVI Friendly Basketball Game – Registration Closed
Thank you for your overwhelming support!
We are excited to announce that attendance registration for the USVI-BVI Friendly Basketball Game is now officially closed, as we have reached our maximum capacity.
We look forward to sharing an unforgettable game day experience with all confirmed attendees. 
For more information, contact the International Affairs Secretariat at 468-2578 or ias@gov.vg. 

###
For Additional Information Contact: 
Nikiesha Richards
Assistant Information Officer
Department of Information and Public Relations
Telephone: 468-2742
Email: nrichards@gov.vg
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